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Theft From Office
Raymund Aguirre, Chief of Police

On Thursday, August 2, 2018, between the hours of 4 pm and 6 pm, there were two thefts of 
money that occurred in Langsdorf Hall. The University Police is seeking information on a 
young male that was in Langsdorf Hall selling candy for a church, during that timeframe. The 
young male was seen in both offices before the discovery of the thefts. In both thefts, the 
wallet of the victim was taken while the victim’s office was unoccupied.  
 
The young male was described as African American, 14-16 years old, approximately 5 feet-5 
inches tall, medium build with short black hair. The young male was wearing light blue jeans 
and a light colored polo shirt and carrying a box of candy.  
 
If you have any information about this individual or additional thefts, please contact the 
University Police. 

If anyone has any information related to this case or incident, please 
contact Detective Sergeant Patrick Launi at the Cal State Fullerton 
Police Department at (657) 278-2903 or plauni@fullerton.edu..


